
Matthew Wilson 

From: 	 Ziyad Thomas <Ziyad.Thomas@theplanningbureau.ltd.uk> 

Sent: 	 18 October 2013 09:45 

To: 	 Matthew Wilson; jbrierley@Ish.co.uk  

Cc: 	 Alex Child; Greg Hilton 

Subject: 	 Hertsmere Statement of Common Ground 

Matthew / James, 

I can confirm that the Statement of Common Ground has been ratified by my counterparts at Churchill Retirement 

Living and that I have signed the aforementioned document on behalf of both companies. 

In light of the proposed modifications to the Charging Schedule I can confirm that both companies withdraw their 

objection to the Hertsmere CIL Charging Schedule and consequently no longer wish to attend the Examination 

Hearing. 

Kind regards 

Ziyad Thomas 

Ziyad Thomas BSc (lions), MSc, MRTPI 
Policy Planner 
The Planning Bureau Ltd 

01202 508206 (office) 
07557 001598 (mobile) 
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Disclaimer — The information in this e-mail and any attachments is confidential and may be legally privileged and 
protected by law. If you have received it in error please notify us immediately and then delete it. Unauthorised use, 
dissemination, distribution, publication or copying of this communication is prohibited. 

You should carry out your own virus checks before opening any attachment. The Planning Bureau accepts no liability 
for any loss or damage which may be caused by software viruses. 

The Planning Bureau Limited. Registered in England and Wales No. 2207050. 
Registered Office: Homelife House, 26-32 Oxford Road, Bournemouth, Dorset, BH8 8EZ. 
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